
Happy Valley Neighborhood Association (HVNA) Monthly Board meeting 7/11/16. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm.  The meeting took place at the home of Wendy Scherrer.  

Present: Ray Dellecker, Kate Nichols, Barbara Perry, Jim Spaich, Hue Beattie, John Hymas, Kim 

Clarkin, Becky Langholz, Richard Sullivan, Bobbi Vollendorf and Wendy Scherrer.  

Ray presented the treasurer’s report. We will aim to collect new memberships in September. 

Padden Creek Alliance: Sully talked about the wildlife present in Padden Creek. Questions were 

raised about the temperature of the creek and supplementation of salmon. Wendy talked about 

the fine that will be paid for the sewer dump into the creek. Might we be able to be a recipient of 

some of these funds to be used for education and stewardship? 

Community BBQ on August 21st from 4:30-6:30pm in the parking lot of OSLC. Volunteers are 

needed for set-up and take-down. 

WTA is shifting their routes in the neighborhood. 

Discussion continues on D-ADUs. A subcommittee will continue work on this. 

Respectfully submitted, Becky Langholz beckylangholz@gmail.com or 393-6630 
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